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The Ag Principal CAE, Prof Peter Ngau visited the school on 12th May 2015 and held a 

consultative meeting with the Dean, Chairman of Architecture & Building Science and the 

Director School of Arts & Design. 

He also visited student’s examination pin ups/ exhibitions and was greatly impressed by the great 

works and innovations done by the ADD students. 

He was briefed on the various ongoing projects at ADD and also discussed on the various 

maintenance, Sanitation and Security issues being experienced at ADD, in which he guided the 

members on the way forward. 

Present in the meeting included Prof. R. Rukwaro, Mr. Murithi Kinyua , Arch. E.O Abonyo, Dr. 

Shihembetsa Laban, Mr Tartiso Kinyanki, Stanley Thuo, and Muthura Francis. 

 


